
VILLAGE OF ROSCOE 

AGENDA ITEM - STAFF REPORT 
 

 

Agenda Item: 2025 Residential Streets Program – Bid Recommendation Letter 

Date: 06-11-2025 Meeting: Village Board of Trustees 

Prepared by: Brandon Boggs (Fehr Graham) Department: Public Works/Engineering 

Overview/Background Information 

Bids for the 2025 Residential Streets Program were opened publicly at Village Hall on June 10th at 10:00am. 

Only one (1) bid was received: Rock Road Companies, Inc. as shown in the Bid Recommendation Letter and 

Bid Tabulation. Below is a recap of the project scope and roadways to be improved: 

 

General Scope 

Pavement removal and replacement with 3” of new hot-mix asphalt, turf shoulder restoration, stormwater 

improvements (culvert and catch basin replacements) along Andrews Dr and Ter Maat Ct, construct new cul-

de-sac turnaround at Parkway Drive dead end at Kinstone Trail connection, and other miscellaneous items.  

 

Total feet of roadways to be improved: 5,055 LF (cost equates to approximately $100/LF) 

 

Roadways 

Hodges Run, Hodges Way, Hazel Close, Prairie Wind Place, Andrews Drive, Parkway Drive, Ter Maat Ct 

 

Key Issues 

N/A 

Fiscal Note/Budget Impact 

The low bid (Rock Road Companies, Inc.) was the lowest qualified bidder at 

$503,565.66.  

Prior Legislative Actions 

N/A 

Action Required/Recommendation 

Staff recommends approval of entering into a contract with Rock Roads for the quoted amount of 

$503,565.66 for the 2025 Residential Streets Program project. 

Attachments 

Bid Recommendation Letter (w/ Bid Tabulation) 

 


